
CRITICAL RALLY  
A NEW CONTRACT!! 

 

RECEIVERSHIP!!  
 

The Board of Education will meet with its negotiating team to 

discuss our negotiations on Wednesday, November 18, 2015. 

We must be there to show our anger with their insulting offers 

and that we want an excellent new contract NOW. 

The Superintendent and Commissioner have continued their 

anti-teacher, anti-student attacks while using Receivership to 

attack our contract – the same contract that is in place at all of 

our schools. 

WE NEED A MASSIVE DISPLAY OF SOLIDARITY 
BRING YOUR FRIENDS AND FAMILY 

WHEN 

Wednesday, November 18, 2015 

TIME 

4:00 to 5:00 – Before the Board Meeting 

WHERE 

City Hall 

65 Niagara Square  


